
2017-2018 Program Review Report 
 

Faculty members present:  Michael R. Anderson (chair), Katherine Harper, Michael Workman, 

Suvayan De, Lindsey Good (appointed). 

 

In 2017-2018, five programs are up for full review: B.S. in Business Administration, B.A. in 

Economics, B.A. in Sociology, B.A. in History, and B.A. in Political Science.  For Business 

Administration, the committee has recommended continuation at the current level with a follow-

up report on assessment.  For Economics, the committee recommended continuation at the 

current level with no follow-up report.  These programs were scheduled to be reviewed by the 

Board of Governors in January 2018. The committee is still considering Sociology, which is 

scheduled to be reviewed by the Board of Governors in March 2018 and History, which is 

scheduled to be reviewed by the Board of Governors in April 2018.  Due to some disagreement 

in its program, the committee has not yet received any material from Political Science.  It was 

originally scheduled to be reviewed by the Board of Governors in March 2018. 

 

Academic Affairs handled the follow-up reports for Biology and English that were due this year. 

 

Programs scheduled for full review next year are:  Art, Music, Criminal Justice, Criminal Justice 

Administration, Health Sciences, Sports Studies, Social Work, RBA, Recreation, and, perhaps, 

Public Administration. 

 

Submitted by 

 

Michael R. Anderson 

Program Review Committee Chair 

andersmr@wvstateu.edu 

January 19, 2018 
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